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KENSINGTON FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 
 
DATE: June 10, 2024 

TO: Finance Committee 

RE: Public Safety Building Budget Revision 

SUBMITTED BY: Mary A. Morris-Mayorga, Consultant 
 

 
Recommended Action 

This item is provided for discussion, feedback, direction, and potential advancement to the 
Board of Directors with proposed revisions. 
 
Background 

The Finance Committee last reviewed the Public Safety Building Renovation Project in detail on 
September 7, 2023 followed by review and approval of the project budget revisions at the 
September 20, 2023 Board of Directors meeting.  It was noted these were necessary due to a 
variety of items (construction unforeseen conditions, additional services-construction 
management, design, engineering, inspections, etc.). 
 
As the project draws closer to the end, we have incorporated revisions for construction change 
orders including those which are not part of the contract with CWS (sprinkler water line and G2 
Station Alerting System); four months of additional services for design, engineering, and 
construction management team to match the construction schedule completion; furniture, 
fixtures, and equipment update pending final determination; and contingency to cover estimated 
construction costs through completion of the project. 

 
 
Fiscal Impact 

The proposed project budget revision has been incorporated into the financial forecast to 
demonstrate sustainability. 


